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   WoAG Travel Advice 2018/12 

 woagtravel@finance.gov.au  1 Canberra Ave FORREST ACT 

 

 

Subject: Appointment of new WoAG Vehicle Rental Services provider 

Issue date: 29 June 2018

 

Dear Entity Travel Manager, 

Today the Department of Finance (Finance) signed a deed to appoint Hertz Australia (Hertz) as the 

sole provider of Vehicle Rental Services to the Australian Government.  

Hertz was awarded the contract following a competitive open tender process undertaken by 

Finance with assistance from a number of entities.   

The new Vehicle Rental Services Arrangement (the Arrangement) will replace the existing whole of 

Australian Government car rental panel consisting of Europcar and Thrifty, which commenced on 

1 July 2012. 

The Arrangement is for an initial period of three years, with extension options of up to three years.  

The Arrangement will provide benefits including:  

 a single supplier providing consistent processes, pricing and services 

 lower pricing than under the current WoAG car rental arrangement 

 coverage at more locations 

 an improved process for the payment of tolls and the provision of enhanced data 

 discounted international vehicle rental as an optional service. 

Use of the Arrangements is mandatory for Non-Corporate Commonwealth Entities subject to the 

Public Governance, Performance and Accountability Act 2013 (PGPA Act). Corporate 

Commonwealth Entities will be able to opt-in to the Arrangement.  

Hertz and Finance will work with entities to transition to the Arrangement over the next 
six months, with full transition to be completed by 1 January 2019. 

Please contact WoAG Travel at woagtravel@finance.gov.au or (02) 6215 2447 if you require any 
further information on this advice. 
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